Confidentiality

Request

June 5, 2012

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: Application for FCC Certification — Confidentiality Request
BulbLinc™ — INSTEON® LED Light Bulb #2672-222
FCC ID: SBP26722

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to comply with Section 0.457(d)(2)(i) and Section 0.459
pertaining to confidential material. These sections authorize a withholding
from public inspection materials that would be privileged as a matter of law if
retained by the person submitting them and materials which would not
customarily be released to the public by that person. SmartLabs, Inc. would
like the following documents regarding the afore mentioned FCC ID to be held
permanently confidential.

All Schematics

All Block Diagrams

All Parts List

All Operational Descriptions
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The above material contains trade secrets or technical data that is protected
by SmartLabs as confidential and that would customarily be guarded from
competitors. We do not want these documents to be accessible to the
general public. If you have any further questions or need additional
information, please feel free to give me a call at 949-221-0037 ext. 118

Sincerely,

Matthéw Caw

Manager - Program Management
SmartLabs, Inc.



